
I am a natural born American.  I vote in every election.  I am a 

delegate from my county to my state Party. I am very active in 

politics.   We realize that this state is currently BLUE, or 

Democrat controlled.  The current election method has worked 

well for democrats in this state, keeping it blue.    

 

We do not want to enter the compact vote movement.  Our 

Founding Fathers instituted the Electoral College for a purpose 

which serves our country well.  We want to keep the Electoral 

College in place.  Otherwise you hand the election to basically 

two states in America. That is simply not the way it should 

be.  Oregon would no longer matter.  Should we change our 

primary dates we could have a much greater effect on the results 

of a national election. 

 

Please see the wisdom in keeping the Electoral College. 

 

In Oregon, we can assemble sufficiently to change a large 

number of Democrat seats to Republican seats.  We will be 

greatly motivated to do just that, should Democrats vote SB 825 

through and Oregon become part of this compact.  That's why 

there will be a roll call vote, and we will use it. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Vivian Kirkpatrick-Pilger 

180 Smokey Lane 

Grants Pass, OR 97527 

714-903-6072 Cell 

 

Josephine County 


